
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2020 Rural Health Innovation Challenge  
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
    
 

1. Can individuals register for the RHIC?  
 
Awards will be paid to established organizations, not to individuals. Rural based 
organizations focused on rural health improvement are eligible to compete. Health care 
nonprofits and County Health Improvement Organizations (CHIOs) are encouraged to 
participate. 
 

2. Is attendance at the OK Rural Health Conference and CHIO Annual Meeting required 
to compete in the RHIC?  
 
Rural health partners from across the state have joined forces to create a phenomenal 
learning and collaboration experience for professionals committed to improving rural health 
across Oklahoma. Although not required, we encourage you to make plans to register and 
attend the Oklahoma Rural Health Conference hosted by the Rural Health Association of 
Oklahoma and the CHIO Annual Meeting, hosted by the Public Health Institute of 
Oklahoma. Separate registrations are open for the conference, meeting and RHIC. These 
opportunities will be a great chance to learn about what is happening across Oklahoma to 
improve rural health outcomes.     
 

3. Who can I contact with additional questions?  
 
Marjorie Erdmann, OSU CHSI: marjorie.erdmann@okstate.edu  
Jill Hazeldine, PHIO: jill@publichealthok.org 
Laura Ross-White, TU: lmr3281@utulsa.edu 
Allison Seigars, RHAO: agseigars@nwosu.edu 
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